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My name is Fred Granich and | am the owner of 3140 E Olympic Blvd., a
commercial property for the past forty years. This area has always
been a high crime area, especially vandalism to city and private
properties. Allowing for an offsite sale of alcoholic beverages at

this above address will just increase the problem, with police
understaffed in this area, making it impossible to control this

ongoing issue of property damage. | average spending somewhere
between $1000-3000 per year just to repair damage to my property,
having more people buying and consuming alcoholic beverages in close
proximity will just compound an already out of control problem, this

is not a positive addition for both residential and commercial

properties located near this address.

Thank You,

Fred Granich
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